
CITY OF ROMULUS
PLANNING COMMISSION - Notice of a Public Hearing
November 18, 2019

Notice is hereby given that the City of Romulus will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday,
November 18, 2019 for the purpose of considering the following:

- RZ-2019-003; Global Trucking Repair, LLC located at Ecorse Road - Parcel ID #80-004-
02-0815-000) requesting to rezone 10.10 acres of property from M-1, Light Industrial to 
M-T, Industrial Transportation.

The public hearing will be held at the Romulus City Hall Council Chambers, 11111 Wayne Road,
Romulus MI  48174-1485.

A copy of the proposed requests are available in the Planning Department during regular business
hours - Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Questions may be addressed to Carol Maise,
City Planner, Department of Public Services, 12600 Wayne Road, Romulus, MI  48174-1485 or at
734-955-4530.

Ellen Craig-Bragg, City Clerk
City of Romulus, Michigan
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